CITY OF LAURINBURG
FIRE DEPARTMENT REPAIRS

ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS

Bids for the repairs needed at the North Fire Station will be received by the City of Laurinburg until 10:00
a.m. local time on Friday, October 12, 2018. The scope of work for this project can be obtained by
contacting the General Services Director, Harold W. Haywood at 503 Hall Street, Laurinburg, NC 28352, at
(910) 276-2364, or by emailing hhaywood@|aurinburg.org.

Bids will be received for a single prime contract. Bidders must be properly licensed under Chapter 87 of
the General Statutes of North Carolina and must comply with nondiscrimination provisions. The City of
Laurinburg is an equal opportunity municipality/owner and invites small and minority contractors to bid.
HUB certified contractors are encouraged to submit a bid for this project. The City also reserves the
right to reject any or all bids/proposals.

Owner: City of Laurinburg

By: Harold W. Haywood
Title: General Services Director
Date: October 4, 2018

++ END OF ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS + +



